
Be Prepared For 2010 Scouting Stamp
It wasn’t part of the preliminary announcement, 

but—no surprise—the USPS will be issuing what it 
calls ‘a stamp of approval’. The Celebrate Scouting 
stamp, which will be sold in the summer of 2010, 
coincides with the Boy Scouts of America’s 100th 
anniversary.

The new stamp design was unveiled November 
12 during an event at the Smithsonian National 
Postal Museum. The design, created by illustra-
tor Craig Frazier of Mill Valley, CA, depicts the 
spirit and outdoor adventure of scouting through a 
backpacking scout and a large silhouette of a scout 
surveying the landscape. 

Since the creation of the international youth 
scouting movement some 100 years ago, hundreds 
of millions of children have benefited from opportunities for 
adventure, skill building, leadership, personal development, and 
community service provided by scouting organizations.

 “I’m very proud to represent the United States Postal Ser-
vice as we unveil the artwork for the scouting commemorative 
stamp to be released in 2010 and to recognize what scouting 
has done for boys and girls alike for more than 100 years,” said 
USPS Sustainability Vice President, Samuel M. Pulcrano. “I 
learned a great many things from scouting when I was a boy, and 
many of those lessons came from my father who served as my 
assistant scoutmaster. The experience made such an impression 

on me that I now serve as assistant scoutmaster for 
my sons’ troop.”

Joining Pulcrano at the unveiling event were 
Allen Kane, Director of Smithsonian National 
Postal Museum; Jim Terry, Boy Scouts of America 
Assistant Chief Scout Executive; Bob Mersereau, 
Boy Scouts of America National Director of the 
100th Anniversary; Kevin Coleman, Manager, 
Information Policies and Procedures, USPS; Sen. 
Dick Lugar of Indiana; and Ernest Green, member 
of 1957 Little Rock Nine, who helped integrate 
the nation’s public school system, and Honorary 
Chairman of the Boy Scouts of America National 
Hall of Leadership. 

“We are grateful to the USPS for commemo-
rating scouting’s contributions to our nation for the past 100 
years,” said Bob Mazzuca, Chief Scout Executive, Boy Scouts of 
America. “To continue our tradition of service, we are honored to 
launch our letter writing campaign to support our troops serving 
overseas. Regardless of our age, we never outgrow the joy of 
receiving a personal letter in the mail. It is the least we can do 
for the service men and women to whom we owe the deepest 
gratitude for their service.” 

The new Celebrate Scouting stamps will go on sale na-
tionwide and will be dedicated in July 2010 at the Boy Scout 
Jamboree at Ft. A.P. Hill, Va.


